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Dear Members of the House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources,

As a beginning farmer with substantial student debt and a need for affordable lending, I support HB
3085, HB 3090 and HB 3091. Access to additional loans to cover equipment costs, help with
student debt pressure and lower-interest private lending opportunities would greatly increase my
ability to grow my farm business. I am currently trying to expand my mixed vegetable operation, a
feat greatly challenged by my financial situation. Thank you for supporting Oregon's small-scale,
beginning farmers. Please vote to pass these three bills. 

Sincerely,

Eden Olsen
Lucky Crow Farm LLC
165 Warren Street, Monmouth, OR
www.luckycrowfarm.com
503-580-0386
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